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Mr. C. W. Fay, Vice President EJordan
Nuclear Power Department PMcKee
Wisconsin Electric Power Company TColburn
231 West Michigan Street Room 308 PMKreutzer
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201 ACRS (10)

Dear Mr. Fay:

On December 17, 1982, Generic Letter 82-33, " Supplement No. 1 to NUREG-0737-
Requirements for Emergency Response Capability" was issued to all licensees
of operating reactors, applicants for operating licenses and holders of con-
struction permits. By letter dated September 1,1983, you responded to Generic
Letter 82-33 with regards to conformance to Regulatory Guidd^ 1.97 Revision 2
criteria for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. We have completed
our initial review of your submittal and are transmitting the enclosed Interim
Report prepared by our contractor. We request that you review the Interim
Report and, within 60 days of your receipt of this letter, respond to the open
items. You should also respond if the enclosed report includes any incorrect
assumptions or reflects a commitment you believe to be beyond the intent of
your previous response.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
under P. L. 96-511.

If you have any questions, contact your NRC project manager, T. G. Colburn,'

at 301-492-4709.

Sincerely,

Mi signed by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Interim Report
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